
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO); Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Dhugal Hanton
Subject: RE: Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour Report - Initial C141
Date: Thursday, August 2, 2018 9:39:00 AM
Attachments: 1RP5142.pdf

Good morning Ms. Karrigan:
 
Please ensure that one of the photos is of an exposed liner for liner integrity verification. Please note that NMOCD database
indicates Fee surface and State minerals ownership.
 
The 1RP for this incident is

5142 8/2/2018 A Marathon Oil Angell B #2
30-025-
39076

17S-36E-
11B 7/12/2018

 
Please see the attachment for your records. Please inspect the liner in question. It is NMOCD’s understanding that all impacted
material in the containment has been removed and the liner inspected for integrity. Provide NMOCD with a concise report of the
inspection with affirmation the liner has and will continue to contain liquids. Pictures and a record of the removal of contaminated
fill or proper disposal of liquids are strongly encouraged to accompany submission of initial C-141s.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 3:29 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>;
rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Dhugal Hanton <DHanton@vertex.ca>
Subject: FW: Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour Report - Initial C141
 
Please see the attached initial C141. The location in the original notification was an error, the release was at the Angell B No.2
location.
 
Callie
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 6:11 PM
To: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>;
rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour Report - Angell No. 1
 
Good evening,
 
At approximately 9:00 am, Operator reported standing fluids in containment due to a fire tube leak. The release was contained in
containment, affecting a 30x30 ft area. Standing fluids are currently being recovered and estimate between 5-20 bbl oil was
released. I will provide an update on the volume.
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Callie


